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May 15, 2014 

Dear Parents, 

Unfortunately, the weatherman is predicting rainy weather all day tomorrow, so we are forced to postpone our Annual 

Field Day until next Friday. Children should dress in their regular uniforms tomorrow but will receive lunch from the HSA 

as promised of either hot dogs or pizza. Thank you to the members of the HSA for donating and also serving this lunch. 

We were treated to a wonderful Spring Concert and Drama Production this past Tuesday evening. I am so proud of our 

students who have been practicing their instruments faithfully throughout the year and entertained us with their 

accomplishments that evening.  hank you to Mr. Larkin from Partisi Music who has worked with the students all year. 

Kudos to the students in our Drama department  who, through their production of “We Come from  Everywhere”, 

reminded us of the many ethnic groups who emigrated to the US and helped found and enrich our country through their 

various customs and cultures. It was wonderful to hear, especially as we celebrate St. Stanislaus Kostka’s 100th 

anniversary, about the Polish immigrants who helped to establish our town of Sayreville. I’m sure all of us learned much 

about our heritage. Thank you to Mrs. Kubeck who directed the production and to her assistant, Ms. Harvat. 

Please be sure to include the following important dates on your calendar: 

 May 20-22 – 8th grade exams 

 May 23 – Field Day rain date 

 May 26 – Memorial Day.  School closed 

 May 28 – 8th grade trip.  St. Jude  Day t-shirts may be worn. 

 May 29 –Ascension Thursday  9:00AM Mass – Holy Day of Obligation 

Finally, a reminder that we will be celebrating Fr. Ken’s Birthday on May 30
th
. It has been the custom for families 

who wish to donate a monetary gift to send this to the school by May 29
th
. 

Let’s pray for nicer weather! 

Mrs. Patricia Graham 

 


